
From: Rick Potts
To: Morris, John R.
Subject: Sumter County Landfill - Wells 4C and 4D survey report
Date: Friday, December 27, 2013 9:40:59 AM
Attachments: SumterCountyLandfillMonitoringWellElevations Report - REVISED 08-31-13.pdf

Hi John,
Surveyor’s report for wells MW-4C and MW-4D is attached. I think this is what you are looking for.
Let me know if not.
Happy New Year,
Rick

Richard L. Potts, Jr. P.G.
Principal Hydrogeologist
THE COLINAS GROUP, INC.
Water Resources Consultants
377 Maitland Avenue
Suite 2012
Altamonte Springs, FL 32701
Office: (407) 622-8176
Cell: (407) 620-5779
email: rickpotts@cfl.rr.com
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This transmission is for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is
addressed and may contain information that is privileged and
confidential.  Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this
communication by anyone except the intended recipient(s) is strictly
prohibited without the prior written approval of The Colinas Group, Inc.
If this communication was received in error, please send a "reply"
message to the sender immediately. All  reasonable steps have been
taken to assure the accuracy of any attached information contained
herein, however The Colinas Group, Inc., cannot guarantee that
subsequent changes and/or alterations were not made by persons
other than The Colinas Group, Inc. If verification of the information
contained hereon is needed, contact should be made directly to
The Colinas Group, Inc.
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